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OPRO has been providing a unique dental service to schools and 

clubs for over 20 years.

This year, an OPRO dental professional will visit the School and take 

impressions from all pupils who would like to purchase a Custom-Fit 

mouthguard. Please place your order a minimum of one week in advance 

of the visit date in order for your child to be included for the impression 

taking.

The OPRO dental professional will be visiting 
the School on:
TUESDAY 12 Sep 2017 at 09:00

Click below for the full range and to order:

THE BEST DEFENCE
Against facial injuries in all contact sports

www.opro.com

The School's custom design

THE OPRO MOUTHGUARD

• Wide range of colours and designs

• Antimicrobial additive for hygienic 
protection

• D3O option for the ultimate in 
protection and comfort


